Cowlersley Primary's Weekly Newsletter Friday 20th September 2019

Website: www.cowlersleyprimaryschool.org.uk

Email: office@cowlersleyprimaryschool.org.uk Telephone: 01484 508170





Class Attendance Figures

Each class target is 97% attendance!

EYFS	98.13%
Year 1	94.44%
Year 2	98.50%
Year 3/4	97.59%
Year 4/5	97.93%

Well done to Year 2 class for **98.50%**

Class of the week!

This weeks class of the week is **Year 4/5.**

For fantastic work in their literacy books. They demonstrated beautifully our Talk for Writing process, including cold write, story maps and boxing up!

Celebrating success in School

We will invite parents and carers to our celebration assembly if your child is Star of the Week for their class.

	Star of the Week
EYFS	Logan
Year 1	Mollie
Year 2	Ashleigh
Year 3/4	Julia
Year 4/5	Saad
Year 6	Paige

A message from our Head of School Mrs Crossley

This week we have been concentrating on monitoring literacy work throughout school and are very pleased of the progress being made. Work in books already shows fantastic steps towards our whole school development plan goals and we saw many engaging and challenging literacy lessons throughout school. Well done everyone!

Information for Year 5 and Year 6

Royds Hall Community School will be holding an open evening on Tuesday 24th September from 5pm—8pm for prospective students.

This will be an opportunity to see what the school has to offer, meet staff and students and ask any questions that you may have.

There will be a Head teacher talk at both 6pm and 7pm.

This week's feature class is Year 1

This week Year 1 have been working hard in their Maths lessons.

They have enjoyed recapping on their number bonds to 10 and learning new number bonds to 20. They are also continuing to learn to read numbers wrote as words up to twenty!

The whole class have enjoyed using lots of different maths resources to help them and to make learning even more fun!





Dates for your diary

- Tuesday 24th September Individual School Photos.
- Thursday 24th October Break up for Half term
- Friday 25th October Staff training day School closed to students
- Monday 4th November School returns
- Tuesday 5th November until Tuesday 12th November Book Fair more information to follow
- Wednesday 27th November Flu immunisations—please make sure you have returned your permission forms.

Polite Reminders

Individual school photos will be on Tuesday 24th September. The photographer will be available from 8.30 am for photographs with younger non school aged children.

Please see the office if you would like to book a time slot.



Thank you

School Reminders

- All children must wear the correct uniform to school. Uniform can be purchased from Bridge School Wear, Milnsbridge. Please make sure that your child's name is in each item of clothing and footwear.
- Please inform the school office on 01484 508170 if your child is absent from school, every morning that they are absent, by 8.30am. An answering machine service is active if you would like to leave a message earlier than this.
- Classroom doors close at 9.00am—after this time children must sign in with the office and will be marked as late.
- If your child has a medical appointment please provide the office with proof of this for their file, so that we can authorise their absence. Where possible, please try and make appointments before or after school.
- Medication in school can only be given if it is provided in the prescribed box, with the label and forms are completed with the office.
- Please remember to bring your child's PE kit to school.
- Please take a peek once a week and check for headlice. Please treat if required.
- Please remember to update school with any contact changes.